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Ref. G-4/Elec./3/2019 18" March, 2019

To

Chief Electoral Officer,

21, NS Road, Fairley Place,
BBD Bagh, Kolkata,

West Bengal 700001.

Sub: Request for Non-requisition of College Teachers of West Bengal in
booth level election duties.

Dear Sir,

In connection with the ensuing Loksabha Election 2019 in India, 1, Dr. Kesab
Bhattacharya, General Secretary, West Bengal College and University Teachers’
Association (WBCUTA) would like to draw your kind attention to the order of the Election
Commission of India, No. 464/INST/2009/EPS, dated 16™ February, 2010, where it was
stated categorically that “Group A or equivalent Senior Officers, including teaching siaff of
universities, colleges etc. should not be drafted for polling duties in polling station premises
without specific reasons to be recorded in writing by the District Election officer, where

such appointments become unavoidable” .

Further it should be noted that college and university teachers will be engaged in
examination related duties (Invigilation, Evaluation of Answer Scripts etc.) during the

month of April and May, 2019.
Hope the matter will be considered sympathetically,
Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,

/80
(Kesab Bllattacﬁ%? _ \3/

General Secretary
WBCUTA
Mobile No. 9830021794
General Secretary
West Bengal College & University
Teachers' Association
89, M. G. Road, Kolkata-700 007




